
Nether Providence Elementary 

410 Moore Rd. 

Wallingford, PA 19086 

  

Please review this eblast for information on the following items: 

1. Principal’s Spring Newsletter (From 3/19) 

2. Guidance Newsletter 

3. PSSA Parent Letter (Grades 3-5) 

3. Parent – Teacher Conference Sign-Ups 

  

______________________________________________________________ 

Principal’s Spring Newsletter 

Click here for Mr. Heinle’s Spring Newsletter: Spring 2023 (3/19) 

  

Guidance Newsletter 

For the most recent update from Mrs. Schwam, please click here: 

NEWSLETTER 

  

PSSA Parent Letter (Grades 3-5) 

Students enrolled in Pennsylvania public schools, in grades 3-8, are required to 

take the Pennsylvania System of School Assessment (PSSA) each year. These 

exams provide both a unique look at individual student performance, as well as 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/acFMINNWeG3f-9VZ1J1PGw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl_tJoP0Q5aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc21vcmUuY29tLzRranN2dC1uZXRoZXItcHJvdmlkZW5jZS1lbGVtZW50YXJ5VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpkEOieHWS6xkoLUhBhaGVpbmxlQHdzc2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/acFMINNWeG3f-9VZ1J1PGw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl_tJoP0Q5aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc21vcmUuY29tLzRranN2dC1uZXRoZXItcHJvdmlkZW5jZS1lbGVtZW50YXJ5VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpkEOieHWS6xkoLUhBhaGVpbmxlQHdzc2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/VASDJYuzovX8UGZd1mrzCQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl_tJoP4QDAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2Evenp2cXpxVUg5VlFDeDFQMTYzMi0zd35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmwtTUI1UDBSVWFIUjBjSE02THk5a2IyTnpMbWR2YjJkc1pTNWpiMjB2Wkc5amRXMWxiblF2WkM4eFEwSldNekZZUVZWMlowaDZjelJMVmxablJsaG9kbkZHVjBKSGVGWXlWbTFsYm5sWE1HTXpSblpPVFM5bFpHbDBWd2R6WTJodmIyeHRRZ3BrQ1BtTUYyUnFRRVUxVWhCaGFHVnBibXhsUUhkemMyUXViM0puV0FRQUFBQUJXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmQQ6J4dZLrGSgtSEGFoZWlubGVAd3NzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


insight and accountability for a school's effectiveness. For more information, 

please review the accompanying Parent Letter: 2023 Parent Letter  

  

Spring Conference Schedule 

Thursday, March 30 – Conferences in AM/PM/Evening (NO SCHOOL for 

Students) 

Friday, March 31 –    AM Conferences Only  (1/2 day staff) (NO SCHOOL for 

Students) 

Kindergarten Conferences – same as above, plus during the school 

day on March 28/29 

 

 

NOTE: IF YOU UNSUBSCRIBE BELOW, YOU WILL NO LONGER RECEIVE CRITICAL E-BLASTS FROM 
WSSD OR ANY OF OUR SCHOOLS. WE HIGHLY RECOMMEND THAT YOU DO NOT USE THE 
UNSUBSCIBE FEATURE. Wallingford-Swarthmore School District would like to continue connecting with 
you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Wallingford-Swarthmore 
School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger 

service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with 
parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  
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